Message from HoD: Admission to Ph.D. Programme in Centre for Climate Studies,
Spring 2024-2025

Dear Applicant,

This is with reference to your application for the PhD programme in the Centre for Climate Studies at IIT
Bombay. Your application has been shortlisted for further evaluation. Congratulations!

The interviews are scheduled on 21 November, 2024. In this round of PhD admission, the interviews will
be conducted in an in-person mode, at the Centre for Climate Studies, The Rahul Bajaj Technology
Innovation Centre (RBTIC) conference rooms.

Please check the Centre for Climate Studies website, to get further information and “How to reach, RBTIC”.

The applicants have to strictly report at the interview venue by 8:45 am.
The interviews will start from 9:00 am.

Kindly note that requests for re-examination will not be entertained under any circumstance. Selection of
candidates for the PhD programme will be based on the candidate’s interview performance and institute’s
eligibility criteria. Please keep checking our website to remain updated and if needed, reach out to us if you
have any further questions about the admission procedure.

Wish you very good luck!
Prof. Subhankar Karmakar

Head (Acting)
Centre for Climate Studies, IIT Bombay
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